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DEPARTMENT OF STATE

WASHINGTON

29 June 1960,

Dear Mat:

Thig is to extend my warm thanks on behalf of the
members of the Mid-Caresr Course on Forelgn Affairs for

another very fine set of bhriefings offered to the class
16 June.

25X1A Onece again I would like to convey our gratitude to
| | who always does such a capable job in
preparing and launching the program. Please expreass our 25X1A
thanks also to Mesars: | | and

Lymen Kirkpatrick for thelr appreciated contributions to
the sessions.

These briefings continue to be & most rewarding part
of the Mld-Career Course and we are indeed happy that it
is possible to have them.

Sincerely yours,

rold B. Hosifin
Director
Foreign'Service Institute
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